
 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ABSENTEE BALLOTS FOR  

REPUBLICAN AND DEMOCRATIC  

PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY 

 

Any person who would be eligible to vote in the Republican AND Democratic Presidential Preference 

Primary to be held on April 26, 2016, and is unable to appear in person for one or more of the reasons 

set forth in Connecticut General Statutes Section 9-135:             

                                             

- Absence from Town during voting hours 

- Religious beliefs which forbid secular activity 

- Active U.S. military service 

- Service as an election official at a polling place other than his/her own polling place, 

 

may cast his or her vote by absentee ballot.  Any person who is eligible to vote by absentee ballot 

may apply in person or by mail to the Town Clerk of Newtown, as applicable for an absentee 

ballot for the April 26, 2016 Republican AND Democratic Presidential Preference Primary.  

Absentee ballots will be available in the Town Clerk’s Office on April 5, 2016.  The Town Clerk 

will also be available to process applications and absentee ballots on Saturday, April 23, 2016 

from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, 

CT 06470. Any questions, please call the Town Clerks office at 203-270-4210. 

        

ELECTION, PRIMARY,REFERENDUM APPLICATION  
Election, Primary, Referendum Absentee Ballot Application 

 

DEBBIE AURELIA HALSTEAD, MMC, MCTC 

Town Clerk 

       

http://www.ct.gov/sots/LIB/sots/ElectionServices/ElectForms/electforms/aabeng.pdf

